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   MEMORANDUM 

TO: BRIDGE ENTERPRISE BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
FROM: MATT CIRULLI, PROGRAM MANAGER 
DATE: JULY 19, 2018 
SUBJECT: ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF NEW BRIDGE ENTERPRISE CHAIR, VICE-CHAIR AND SECRETARY 

Purpose: 
The Bridge Enterprise Board is being asked to approve the attached resolution formally acknowledging the 
new Bridge Enterprise Board of Directors Chair, Vice-Chair and Secretary. 

Background: 
At the June 2018 Transportation Commission (TC) meeting, Commissioners Shannon Gifford and Bill 
Thiebaut were appointed as the new TC Chair and Vice-Chair, respectively. In the past, the TC Chair and 
Vice-Chair also served as the Bridge Enterprise Chair and Vice-Chair. 

In addition, the TC Secretary, Herman Stockinger, will remain as the Colorado Bridge Enterprise 
Secretary. 

Attachment: 
Attachment A: Resolution #BE-18-7-X: Bridge Enterprise Chair, Vice-Chair and Secretary 2018-2019 
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